
 

 
POSTBOKS 45 - 8501 NARVIK 

INVITATION TO FIS-RACE 
 
NARVIK SLALOM CLUB HEREBY INVITES RUNNERS TO FIS-RACES FOR LADIES 

AND MEN IN NARVIK 21.02 - 23.02.2014. THERE WILL BE 2X SL  FRIDAY AND 

2X GS SATURDAY. 

 

PROGRAMME: 

21.02.    INSPECTION  SL1 LADIES AND MEN  1st run: 09:30 

21.02.    START   LADIES SL1    1st run: 10:00 

21.02.    START   MEN SL1    1st run: 10:30 

 

21.02.    INSPECTION  SL2 LADIES AND MEN  1st run: 14:20 

21.02.  START   LADIES SL2     1st run: 14:50 

21.02.    START   MEN SL2     1st run: 15:20 

 

22.02.   INSPECTION GS LADIES AND MEN  1st run: 08:45 

22.02.   START   LADIES GS     1st run 09:30 

22.02.   START     MEN GS     1st run: 10:00 

 

23.02.   GS Sunday, same programme as 22.02. 

 

 

SL in “Holstkleiva  SL1”, FIS homolog.no:  10246/11/11 

GS in “Holstkleiva GS1”, FIS homolog.no:  10245/11/11 

 

 

TEAM CAPTAINS’ MEETING:  In “Asbjørnstua” by the top of the first T-bar 

lift 21.02.14 at 08:30  

Telephone: +47 99226054 

 

ATHLETES DECLARATION:  No competitor without FIS-Code no. will be 

allowed to start. 

 

FINAL DAY OF ENTRY:  18.02.2014 

 

     Please send the registration to: 

E-Mail: pamelding@nsk.no  

 

 

REGISTRATION FEE:  NOK. 310.00 ea. race.  

(only Norwegian athletes)  

Account no: 4520 16 21872 

 

 

CHIEF OF THE RACE:   Torbjørn Kufaas 

Telephone +47 90161631  

E-mail: torbjorn@beisfjordsement.no 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

ORGANISING COMMITTEE LEADER: Eirik Olsen  

Telephone +47 99226054  

E-Mail: eirik.j.olsen@consto.no 

 

FIS-TD:     

  

 

 

Prize for each competition:  

• 1st place NOK 1500.00 

• 2nd place NOK 1000.00  

• 3rd place NOK   500.00 

 

 

All 4 competitions are part of a cup, we use the world cup points system 

and winner of the cup will receive: 

• 1st place NOK 5000,00  

• 2nd place NOK 2000,00  

• 3rd place NOK 1000,00 

 

     
 

All other information will be given at the team captains’ meeting Friday 

21.02.12. 

 

 

We welcome all competitors and team captains to Narvik! 

 

 

 

 

Best regards from 

Narvik Slalom Club  
 
 
 


